
  
 

 
 

Project Update: November 2023 

Join us at an Open House!  

As the Fraser River Tunnel Project progresses through the Environmental Assessment, 
there are several opportunities for the public to learn about the Project and provide 
feedback. Please join us at one of the open houses listed below.  
 
After successfully completing the Early Engagement phase of the Environmental 
Assessment, the Project received a positive Readiness Decision on September 14, 2023, 
and is now in the Process Planning phase. This phase will determine how the 
Environmental Assessment (EA) is carried out, including: 

• What information must be provided 
• How the information will be gathered 
• How people will be engaged and involved in the EA 

 
Input provided will help ensure the delivery of the Project meets the needs of 
communities during construction and well into the future.  

Times and Locations 

Richmond 
Tuesday November 21, 2023  
4:00 pm – 8:00 pm  
John M.S. Lecky UBC Boathouse, 7277 River Road 

 
Delta 
Wednesday November 22, 2023 
4:00 pm – 8:00 pm  
Coast Tsawwassen Inn, 1665 56 Street 

 
Learn more about the engagement process for the Project here.  

 

About the Project  
Once completed, the new eight-lane, toll-free tunnel will provide safer and more efficient 
travel across the Fraser River. The tunnel will include three general-purpose lanes and a 
dedicated transit lane in each direction. Whether you're on a local bus or bus rapid transit, 

https://engage.gov.bc.ca/fraserrivertunnel/


  
 

your trip will be quick and reliable. It will also provide an active-transportation corridor for 
pedestrians and cyclists for the first time at this crossing.  
 
View the Highway 99 Tunnel Program video.  
 

Questions and Feedback 
 

Please contact the project team at the email address below or visit the community office 
if you have any questions or would like to learn more about the Highway 99 Tunnel 
Program.  

 
Did you receive this email as a forward? Sign up here to receive our updates 
directly. 
 

Contact the Project 

Construction Inquiries 

(Steveston Interchange Project) 

24/7 phone line at 1-888-270-1075 

StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com 

 

Community Office 

5180 Ladner Trunk Rd, Delta 

Wednesdays & Thursdays:  

9 a.m. – 5 p.m. (closed at lunch) 

 General Highway 99 Tunnel Program 

Information 

highway99tunnelprogram@gov.bc.ca 

www.highway99tunnel.ca 
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